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Central Falls Police Department Announce Free Child 
Safety Seat Checkpoints:    
 

CENTRAL FALLS – The Central Falls Police Department would like to 
announce upcoming dates for our Annual Car Seat Safety Check Points 
as part of Child Passenger Safety Week and National Seat Check 
Saturday.  The events will be held at the Francis Corrigan Sports 
Complex, located on Higginson Avenue in Central Falls.  
 
The purposes of these events are to ensure children are correctly seated 
in child safety devices.   We will have police officers on hand who are 
certified in the proper installation of child restraint systems and will be 
more than happy to answer any questions posed from parents or 
guardians regarding child safety procedures.  The clinics are free and all 
residents who operate a vehicle with children as occupants are 
encouraged to attend.  The following are dates and times of the 
scheduled clinics: 
 
Sunday, September 16, 2012 from 12:00pm - 4:00pm 
 
Saturday, September 22, 2012 from 12:00pm - 4:00pm  
 
In the event of inclement weather, the clinics will take place on the same 
dates and times, yet at Central Falls Police Headquarters, located at 160 
Illinois Street.    
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